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                                            TOWN OF NEWBURGH  
                                             PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

 

PROJECT:    DZIEGELEWISKI 2-LOT SUBDIVISION    
PROJECT NO.:   20-14 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 75, BLOCK 1, LOT 46 
REVIEW DATE:   15 JANUARY 2021 
MEETING DATE:   21 JANUARY 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  TALCOTT ENGINEERING/CHARLES BROWN 
 

1. Setbacks have been revised per our previous comments from the easement.   
 

2. Erosion and Sediment Control details have been added to the plan. 
 

3. The adjoining well on lands that were formally Wallace has been depicted on the plans 
identifying a 193 foot separation from the proposed subsurface sanitary sewer disposal 
system. 
 

4. The Health Department approval for the proposed septic system continues to be valid and has 
been recently extended. 
 

5. This office has received correspondence from the Planning Board Attorney identifying that the 
subject parcel does not have any restriction on further subdivision.  The Applicants 
representative noted that the adjoining 8 lot subdivision on filed Map #267-04, which was a re-
subdivision of Lot #5 of the original subdivision contains the “No further subdivision” note.   
 

6. The Planning Board has not required improvements to existing public roadways upon re-
subdivision.  Any extension of an existing private roadway does require compliance with 
existing Town of Newburgh private roadway standards.  This project is not proposing to extend 
an existing private roadway. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/kbw 
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